Home schools and 4-H

Sources: Mark Mains, Donna Fox

Home-schooled students and their families from Kentucky often look for educational opportunities to supplement their curriculum.  One of the first places they look is the 4-H program.  With its hands-on learning approach, as well as an emphasis on heavy interaction between students and the learning process, the 4-H program is an ideal resource for home-schooled students and their families.  A wonderful partnership exists between 4-H and home-school families because they are able to help these families with educational resources and goals.


Though there is no formal partnership between 4-H and home schools, there is an active informal relationship.  Most home-school families participate in 4-H just like public school students. The same programs are available to the families such as clubs, workshops, camps and more.  


Most recently, 4-H camp is being offered to home-school families this fall and spring. The first camp will be Sept. 28-30 at the Lake Cumberland 4-H Camp near Nancy.  The spring camp will be May 10-12 at the North Central 4-H Camp near Carlisle. For information on these camps, contact the (YOUR COUNTY) Extension office or Donna Fox at dfox@uky.edu or 859-257-5961.

Families can contact their local extension service to request the information/curricula that they need. It's distributed on a county-by-county basis.  4-H has more than 200 projects available to 4-H members.  The focus is in the core areas of leadership, communications, animal science, health, family and consumer sciences and natural resources.  


For more information regarding home schooling and 4-H, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Extension Office.


Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.

